
  

 
Dear alumni and friends, 

It has been a time of celebration over the past month, 
with special graduation ceremonies at the Business 
School and Education Faculty, an Ardmore 
Engineering reunion, and the recent announcement of 
the 2007 World Class New Zealand Award winners.  
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our two new 
members of staff in External Relations, and signal to 
you the upcoming receptions we have planned for Los 
Angeles, New York and London.  

Alumni and friends win 2007 World Class New 
Zealand Awards 
University of Auckland alumni and friends featured 
prominently at the recent 2007 World Class New Zealand 
Awards, with former Vice-Chancellor and engineering 
alumnus Dr John Hood winning the Supreme Award.  
Full story 

External Relations welcomes new staff 
We are proud to introduce you to Debbie Mayo, Alumni 
Relations Events Manager, and Jim Hill, Director 
Advancement, both of whom recently joined The 
University of Auckland. 
More details 

Ardmore Engineering students reunite 
The fifth reunion of the 1963 Ardmore Engineering student 
intake was held last month in Rotorua, with 26 alumni and 
their partners in attendance. 
Full story 

Graduation celebration for Maori business leaders 
The University of Auckland’s Business School last month 
helped to celebrate the success of 20 of its Te Tai Tokerau 
graduates from the Huanga Maori Masters Programme in a 
special event at Waitangi. 
More details  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

Upcoming events

 

 
Distinguished Speaker 

Series 2007 
World Class Research 

16 MAY 
Los Angeles reception 

 
21 MAY 
New York reception 

 
24 MAY 
London reception 

  

Special ticket offer

 

 
The Royal New Zealand Ballet 
has a special offer for alumni 
attending its latest production 
of Swan Lake at the Aotea 
Centre, Auckland. 

View more details  
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Record numbers of education graduands at Tai 
Tokerau ceremony 
The Faculty of Education’s Tai Tokerau campus last week 
saw 68 of its students graduate across a range of 
education programmes. 
Full story 

 
Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 

Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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